
512 St.Catherine Street West. 

Montreal.

February 5th, 1930

General Sir Arthur W. Currie, G.C.M.G 
Principal So Vice-Chancellor,
McGill University,
M0HTRE6.L.

K.C .3 • )• *

Dear Sir Arthur:-

I have just read your letter of 
personally, I dothe 3rd instant with interest, 

not feel that $200,000.00 would cover the cost of 
suitable building on the McGill Campus, to be 

used for various purposes, but this figure was 
mentioned by one who would like to see a Music 
Hall erected.

a

I am enclosing you a copy of my 
letter to Dr. Martin, dated December 21st, 1929, 
which explains itself, so you may be familiar with 
the subject when it comes up at the Joint Committee 
Meeting.

I note what you say about Dr. 
Collip, which is most interesting and I trust will 
develop as you anticipate for the benefit of the 
world at large.

With kind regards.

Yours sincerely,
P.a>.

CWL :8H .

Copy of letter enclosed
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